HB 779 -- RENEWAL OF DRIVER'S LICENSE

SPONSOR: Pogue

This bill requires the Department of Revenue to implement a system
for same day renewal of driver's licenses by January 2, 2020. An
applicant may have their license printed in the individual license
office at the time of his or her application.

This bill is the same as HB 1764 (2018).



